CLAUDIO VIGIL ARCHITECTS

August 10, 2003

Mr. Richard Dourte, P.E.
600 2nd. St. N.W. o
Transportation Department
Building and Inspection
Albuquerque, New Mxico

RE: Certification DRB #91-289, Z-90-389
Lot A-1-A-1-A
Zanios Foods
221 Airport Road N.W.

Dear Mike Zamora/Richard Dourte,:

On April 1, 2003 this office made an inspection of the completed improvements to Phase
IV, (south end) of the Zanio's Food Distribution building located at 221 Airport Road
N.W. All work necessary to support the addition has been completed and is in
compliance with the approved DRB plan. The work is complete and ready for
occupancy.

Sincerely,

bl

Claudio Vigil
President

Ambysis P.C., D.B.A. Claudio Vigil Architects
1801 Rio Grande Blvd., NW e Albuquerque, NM 87104 505/842-1113




